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I object to the proposed development of Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility 

 

The reasons why I object to the proposal are: 

• It’s less than 2km from the town centre of Moss Vale. 

• Less than 200m from the first residence. 

• No access from the Hume Highway to the site is suitable. 

• Incase of an emergency no easy access to site. 

• No buffer zone for air quality, odour, noise and vibration. 

• Traffic impact assessment was taken during covid lockdown. 

• Increased traffic on local roads which poses safety risk for locals residents and road users. 

• The land has 2 incompatible zones, conservation and general industrial. 

• No clear indication on what will happen with the waste from the facility. 

• Proposing to pump 16,000L of contaminated water into our overloaded sewage system a 

day. 

 

 

 

 




